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STOUGHTON UTILITIES CONTRIBUTES TO ENERGY EFFICIENT LIGHTING 

PROJECT 

 

Stoughton Utilities Director Bob Kardasz and Energy Services Representative Alicia 

Rankin presented Bob Dvorak of RHD Plumbing with a $2,198 incentive check for a 

lighting upgrade to the RHD Plumbing facility.  High efficiency lights were installed in 

the office and showroom area, garage, and warehouse, effectively conserving electricity 

throughout the building and reducing the electricity bill.  The incentive is part of 

Stoughton Utility’s Efficiency Improvement Incentive program. 

 

 


